
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Provider Notice 
 

responsibility to ensure members are receiving evidence-based, cost-effective medication(s) 
based on medical necessity criteria. If you have members on the following medications, 
please contact the Utilization Management department at 
UM_MCCofVA@molinahealthcare.com for further information about starting the prior 
authorization process before your next patient appointment or initiating therapy.  
 
Effective September 1, 2020, the following medications will require prior authorization:  
 

State Plan J Code J Code Description 

VA J1640 INJECTION, HEMIN, 1 MG 

VA J0485 INJECTION, BELATACEPT INJECTION (Nulojix) 

VA J1442 INJECTION, FILGRASTIM EXCL BIOSIMIL, 1MCG (Neupogen) 

 
We will provide notification of additional changes to the prior authorization list (including 
removing or adding medical J Code medications) 30 days prior to implementation to minimize 

view the full list of medications requiring prior authorization. 
 
If you have any questions, comments, or concerns about these changes and/or this process, 

 
 

  

Thank you for your continued support in helping Molina Healthcare (Molina) members live 
healthier lives. Beginning September 1, 2020, Molina will add specific medical J Code 

medications to the prior authorization list. These changes are a part of Molina’s ongoing 

please call us at (800) 424-4524.  

patient care impact. Please visit the provider section of our website at Molinahealthcare.com to 

VA-ALL-PRV-11463-22 
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